
 
Re: Participation in The Ontario Herbalists Association (OHA)  

Member Benefits Program 
 

Dear Community Members,  
 

Thank you for considering partnering with the OHA by promoting your service and offering a 
discount to our members.  
 

The OHA is a self-regulating body for herbalists in Ontario. For more than 30 years, the OHA 
has worked diligently to protect and promote the safe practice of herbalism within the general 
community and with all levels of government. Additional details about our organization can be 
found at http://www.herbalists.on.ca 
 

The OHA is the only association representing herbalism in Ontario at the Federal level as a 
member of the Canadian Council of Herbalist Associations.  
 

One goal of the OHA is to promote public awareness of herbalists and herbalism to the 
general public. To further its goals, the OHA also creates opportunities for its membership to 
access discounts at stores and services participating in the benefits program. This provides 
advertising to your store or service through listing of your business name, logo and contact 
information on our website.  
 

We would love for your store to participate in this benefit to OHA members and we would also 
be pleased to announce your participation in the OHA newsletter as well as our Facebook 
page.  
 

Please contact us at office@herbalists.on.ca if we can provide you with any additional 
information about how we can mutually work to support each other’s work in the future.   
 

 

Business Name: _________________________________________________ 
 
Contact Person:  ________________________________________________ 
 
Contact Phone/Email: ____________________/_______________________ 
 
Type of Service/Product offered for Discount: __________________________ 
 
Percentage (%) or Dollar amount ($) of discount offered: ________________ 
 
Signature/Date: ____________/___________________________________ 

 
Thank you for your support of herbalism in Ontario!  


